
The Cedar Park HS FFA Alumni 2025 Golf Tournament is sponsored by the Cedar Park HS FFA 
Alumni Chapter. The Cedar Park HS FFA Alumni Chapter is a non-profit.

The raffle will take place during the CPFFA Twin 
Creeks golf tournament on August 25, 2025 and winners 
do not need to be present. The money generated goes 
directly back to the student FFA members. Thank you 
for supporting the Cedar Park FFA Chapter!

Prizes: Gold Diamond Necklace from Ranch Road Jewelry, 
Texas Themed Fire Pit, $300 Justin Boot Voucher


	Page 1

